
15 October 1977

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Cameno del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin«
You may recall that I spoke with you this summer about our
starting a venture that would include photographs, prints and 
small but quality objects d’art.
We have decided to begin in a modest way and we would very much 
like to have some Laura Gilpin photographs.
We would like to start off with about twenty four pictures, including 
three or four of the platinum prints. I would like to have a list 
of the pictures - showing the selling price and our discount. That 
is of course if you are agreeable to our representing you in St. Louis
We would of course pay for all shipping charges.
As you may remember I have ordered two photographs from you. 1) The 
Picruis Church and 2) Summer shelter in the Cove. I did not want 
you to think I was asking to represent you because we expected a 
discount on these two pictures. We are most sincere in our interest 
and hope that it may be of interest to you.
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
Best regards to you and Sena....

Sincerely,

TOM WOLFF 539 COEUR DE ROYALE DRIVE ST. LOUIS MISSOURI 63141


